
Pink  and  Carey  Hart  Enjoy
Tacos with Daughter Willow

Pink  and  husband
Carey Hart found a way to have a date night and spend quality
time with their daughter Willow at the same time:  family date
night! According to People Pink and Hart went to Dos Camino’s
in New York, where the singer is filming a movie, to enjoy
tacos and beer while at the same time doting on their tiny
daughter.

What are some ways to include your children in date night?

Cupid’s Advice:

If you have children, it can be difficult to balance time with
your spouse and time with your children. Here are some ways to
spend time with both:

1. Go somewhere kid-friendly: Children aren’t always going to
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flourish  in  certain  environments,  especially  if  they’re
younger. If you have a young child, a romantic movie and an
expensive dinner aren’t exactly fun for them. An ice cream
date at the par, or a nice taco dinner like Pink and Carey
Hart would be perfect.

2. Relive your childhood: Just because a place may seem more
typical for a child to enjoy doesn’t mean it’s only for them.
Places like amusement parks or miniature golf courses can be
fun for both children and adults.

3. Keep it simple: There’s no rule saying that date night has
to be complicated or away from home. Plan a dinner date at
home by having the kids eat earlier and then arranging for
take-out. You can also let the kids suggest a date, as they’ll
get a kick out of it, and you’ll be sure to have no complaints
from them later.

How do you include your children in your date nights?  Share
your experiences below.


